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Good afternoon,

Here are a few things we wanted you to know about:

1000 Days of Construction Hat

July 1, 2021, marked the 1,000th day since the start of construction on the Gordie Howe
International Bridge project. Communities on both sides of the border have played a vital
and important role in reaching this moment in the project’s history and we thank you for
your role in making it happen. You can help celebrate this accomplishment by wearing a
limited edition 1000 Days of Construction ball cap. Fill out this application form to receive a
1000 Days of Construction hat in the mail. Quantities are limited and there is a limit of one
hat per person.

Traffic Disruptions in Southwest Detroit

As construction of the Michigan Interchange continues, Bridging North America will extend
the temporary closures at Lewerenz Street for public lighting boring work.

June 22 - July 16, 2021
« Lewerenz Street will close between Fort Street and northbound |I-75 Service Drive.
July 6 — 16, 2021

« Northbound Lewerenz Street will close between southbound |-75 Service Drive and
Lafayette Boulevard daily as needed.

Lewerenz Street Detour Route

Traffic on southbound I-75 Service Drive heading toward Lewerenz Street northbound, will
be detoured to take Beard Street northbound, west on W. Lafayette Boulevard, then to
Lewerenz Street.

I-75 Northbound - NEW

« Three left lanes will close overnight on northbound |-75 between Clark Street and
Springwells Street, starting June 21 - July 23, 2021, from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. daily as
needed.

Campbell Street

« Southbound Campbell Street will close between West Jefferson Avenue and
Lauderdale Street for sewer rehabilitation, starting July 6 - August 9, 2021.

Detour Route for Southbound Campbell Street

Local traffic on eastbound and westbound Fort Street heading toward Campbell Street
southbound will be detoured to take Junction Street southbound west on West Jefferson
Avenue then to Campbell Street.

West End Street

« West End Street will remain closed between Fort Street and Melville Street until
August 10, 2021. Local traffic and business traffic will have access to West End
street between Norfolk Southern Railroad to Melville Street.

West End Street and Fort Street Detours

» Local motorists traveling northbound on West End Street will be detoured east on
Melville Street, north on Green Street and west on Fort Street.

 Motorists on West Jefferson Avenue will be detoured north on Green Street and
West on Fort Street.

 Motorists on Fort Street will be detoured south on Green Street and west on West
Jefferson Avenue. This detour will be utilized by Historic Fort Wayne Traffic to
access West Jefferson Avenue.

« Detroit Truck Ferry traffic will be detoured west on Fort Street, south on Dearborn
Street and east on West Jefferson Avenue.

For a full listing of road closures visit: GordieHowelnternationalBridge.com/en/road-
closures.
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